Subject: 2022/2255/P - Great Ormond Street Hospital

GENERAL - EXTERNAL

Dear Patrick,

One Housing owns 47 Great Ormond Street and we wish to register our concern regarding the loss of light that our
residents will suffer from the additional 20.491m to the hospital’s Gt Ormond Street elevation.

We understand an independent light report has been obtained and details submitted as part of our neighbour’s
objections and respectfully request these be taken into account prior to making a recommendation.

Kind regards
J.C.

James Clarke




